
 

 

 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 

 

DATE:           February 13, 2023 
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 

FROM: Susan Scarlett, Finance Officer   
 

MEETING: February 22, 2023 
 

SUBJECT: Music in the Park 
 

 

The current FY 2022/2023 budget included funding in the amount of $9,000 for the series of 

summer concerts in the park which covered the summer of 2022.  The summer of 2023 will be in 

the budget that we will be working on for the 2023/2024 Fiscal year. In order for bands to be 

booked approval needs to be given by the Council at this point  

 

This item is being placed on the agenda to allow the City Council the opportunity to discuss 

funding the concert series and provide direction.  

 

 

   

  
 


